
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 22nd December 2020                           
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
 
S1-6 Christmas Holiday:  
 

School closes on Tuesday 22nd December at 12.00pm and resumes to all pupils on Monday 
18th January. 

 
All pupils will be involved with on-line learning from home week beginning 11th January. 
Where both parents are key workers there will be school provision from Wednesday 6th. 

 
Further information around all of this will be issued in due course. 

 
Have a great Holiday and I look forward to seeing you all in 2021!!                     Mr Dempster  
 

 
 
 
S1-6     Close Contact Tracing:  All pupils are being issued with a Close Contact Tracing sheet.  It is 

important that you complete this from Thursday to Tuesday to enable close contact tracing 
over the festive period.  Once completed please take a photograph of it on your mobile phone 
if you have one or keep in a safe place.                Mr Dempster 

 
 
 
S1-6 Terrace Closed:   The outside terrace beside the atrium is closed on Monday and Tuesday 

for essential repairs to the slabs.  The Terrace will reopen after the holidays.   Mr Dempster 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                          
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
                  
 
 
S1-6 Lift Fobs:   All lift Fobs MUST be returned to me in the medical room or to the school Office 

before the close of school on Tuesday 22nd December 2020. This is your responsibility to 
ensure you have returned the Fob.                                       Ms Dunn 

 
 
 
 
S1 Christmas Card Design:   Well done to all S1 pupils who designed Christmas cards for 

charity. The 3 winning designers were:  
 
1st place – Sam Easton 
2nd Place – Susie Cavaghan 
3rd Place – Emma Brander 

 
They can collect their Art materials prizes from the Art Department before the end of term. 

                The Art Department 
    
 
 

  Duty Head – C Hembury 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
   


